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                                                                                                                                     March 10th  2022 
 

The Shelby County Board of Supervisors met in a special session at 9:00 A.M. at the Shelby County farm 
Bureau meeting room in Harlan Iowa with the following members present: Steve Kenkel, Charles Parkhurst, 
Darin Haake and Mark Maxwell, Clerk. Brandon Burmeister Shelby County Engineer was in attendance also.  
 
Mark Maxwell, Shelby County Auditor presented the proposed tax levy’s to be published and presented to 
the Board of Supervisors for approval after the public hearing on March 29th. 
 
The Supervisors then fielded questions from the Farm Bureau members present and a general discussion of 
various topics concerning the Farm Bureau members was had.   
 
No actions were considered or taken by the Board of Supervisors.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Steve Kenkel, Chairperson 
 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
  

Mark Maxwell 
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 


